
TO: Chair Sanchez, Vice-Chair Bynum, Vice-Chair Sprenger and members of the 
House Judiciary Committee 

 
FROM: John C. Powell, representing the Northwest Automatic Vending Association 

(NAVA) 
 
RE:  HB 4107 Testimony in support of the -2 amendment 
 
DATE:  February 12, 2020 

 
 
On behalf of the Northwest Automatic Vending Association (NAVA), we would like to thank the 
proponents of the HB 4107 for their willingness to negotiate in good faith on the base bill and 
work out an amendment that NAVA can support.  Therefore, NAVA supports and urges the 
adoption of the -2 amendment. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
John C. Powell 
 
 


